
 

 

MFL/Trips/Paris/sga 18th November 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Paris Trip, May Half Term 2021 - Expression of Interest 

 

The MFL Department is hoping to offer our current Year 8 pupils the opportunity of a residential 

trip to Paris in Year 9, during May Half Term 2021 (Monday 31st May – Thursday 3rd June 2021).  

 

The cost will be £550.  Included in this price is:  

 

 Return travel from school by coach and ferry. 

 A full day at Disneyland Paris. 

 A full day in Paris including experiencing the magnificent views from Montparnasse 

Tower, a boat trip along the Seine and time at the Eiffel Tower. 

 The opportunity to practice language skills at a local French market. 

 A visit to a French chocolatier to see how the chocolate is made. 

 A full programme of evening entertainment at the centre. 

 Full board accommodation. 

 Fully comprehensive travel insurance. 

 

The only additional cost will be pocket money, passport and meals en route. 

 

So that we can gauge numbers, we are initially asking that you register your child's interest in 

participating in the trip on WisePay. 

 

WisePay will close on Monday 2nd December 2019 and will then be opened up for payment 

for those who have registered. 

 

An initial deposit of £70 will be required by 31st January 2020 to secure the booking with PGL 

Travel Ltd.  A further interim deposit of £80 will be due by 31st March 2020.  The trip must be 

paid for in full by the end of February 2021.  Please note that once deposits have been paid 

these are non-refundable.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Shaw 

Teacher of MFL 

nshaw2@hollingworthacademy.co.uk 

mailto:nshaw2@hollingworthacademy.co.uk

